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“Free Shipyard Workers Safety Training”
The Port of San Diego Ship Repair Association (PSDSRA) is continuing a safety training program launched in October 2019 and funded by an OSHA Susan Harwood training grant.  The training program focuses on high hazard safety topics. After completing a formal assessment, the following training topics will be presented: Fire Prevention/Hotwork Safety, Confined Spaces Safety, Fall Protection Safety, Shipboard Basics, Electrical/LOTO Safety, Permit Authorized Employee (PAI) certification and  Safe Shipyard Practices Program “S2P2”.  They will be presented to a target audience through the following three methods:   
· Train-the-Trainer - Safety Representatives from qualifying companies will be trained on the safety topics and present the information to their workers.
· Onsite workshops - Certified trainers will present the machine safety training onsite at companies throughout the San Diego region.
· Open Public Workshops – The safety training course will be presented on regular monthly scheduled dates at a location near the shipyards.
The PSDSRA strives to continually increase awareness and education in the San Diego region.  The training program conducted throughout 2019 allowed hundreds of shipyard workers to receive vital training.  This grant-funded training is another example of the Port of San Diego Ship Repair Association’s effort to enhance maritime safety practices throughout the port.  Please join us for an orientation meeting to find out how to participate in this no cost program:

Safety Training Program Orientation Meeting

Thursday, Dec. 12th, 10:00am – 11:00am

at VT Group, 1660 Logan Ave. Ste. B, San Diego, CA 92113
Contact Jaymes Green for more info and to reserve a seat for your company at SanDiegoShipRepair@gmail.com or 619-549-5439
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